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Northeast Water Purification Plant Expansion Project Holiday Hours 
 

Below please find the holiday schedule for the Northeast Water Purification Plant expansion 

project.  We will be closed and there will be no construction activity on the following dates: 

 

 Thanksgiving  Thursday, November 26, 2020 

    Friday, November 27, 2020 

    Saturday, November 28, 2020 

 

 Christmas   Thursday, December 24, 2020 

    Friday, December 25, 2020 

 

 New Year’s Day Friday, January 1, 2021 

 

  

From our families to yours -- we hope you enjoy safe, happy and healthy holidays.   

  

 

Please feel free to contact us at 281-520-3777 or newppexpansion@gmail.com with any 

questions or comments. 
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